
 
Welcome to Meadowfields Monthly Newsletter 

 

e have some exciting activities 

upcoming across the next few 

months here at Meadowfields! 

After an appeal by Burton Hospital 

Snowdrop Maternity Suite for volunteers we 

have been busy knitting blankets/teddies for 

the babies’ memory box. The box helps 

parents build memories and assist with the 

grieving process.  

 

As per the hospitals request we are knitting 

A4 and A3 size blankets in Pink, White and 

Blue. If there are any knitters out there we 

would be grateful of any tiny blankets to add 

to our collection or any donations of wool 

would also be very useful. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

apologize for any inconvenience caused 

whilst the decorating and renovations are 

taking place. We thank you for your 

continued co-operation throughout this 

process. 

We are always looking for new ideas and 

suggestions for activities we can do with our 

residents and their families, so if you have 

any ideas you would like to share, please 

feel free to speak to Carinna, Cath or 

Pauline or you can contact us on 01889 

270565 or email us FAO Activities on 

admin@meadowfieldscarehome.co.uk. 

 

Pets as Therapy Visit 

Saturday 6
th
 February  

Vicar Viv Starkey 

Wednesday 10
th
 February 

Library Bus Visit 

Thursday 11
th
 February 

Singer Tony Wall 

Monday 15
th
 February 

Music as Therapy – Richard Keatley 

Wednesday 24
th
 February 
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February Events ….. 
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We have some fundraising going on at the 

moment. We are doing Guess the Bears 

Name. It is £1 per go and all proceeds are 

going towards future entertainment for the 

residents. This is running through February. 

 

In March we have the Lotto Bonus Ball. 

This will be £1 per go with a £25 

sweepstake for the winner. Again all 

proceeds will go towards future 

entertainment for our residents. 

 

We also have a Meet the Manager session 

coming up in March. Come along and meet 

Charlotte and the Activity Coordinators 

where we will be discussing plans for the 

Summer Fete, any Fundraising ideas and an 

urgent plea for Volunteers to assist in any 

way possible. 

 

 
We don’t have any birthday’s to celebrate 

for February but we do have plenty coming 

up in March so please keep an eye out for 

who is celebrating in our next issue. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

New Staff… 
 

 

Meadowfields are always looking for highly 

skilled and professional staff and we are 

delighted to welcome some new team 

members…. 

 

Jospehine – Night Care Assistant 

 

Lucy – Senior Care Assistant 

 

Carinna – Activity Coordinator 

 

Cath – Activity Coordinator 

 

We would like to give them a very big warm 

welcome. We wish them all the best in their 

new roles. If you see them around please 

feel free to say hello. 

 

We also want to say a huge welcome to 

Karen who has been with us long term on 

Agency but has now transferred over to a 

permanent member of staff! 

 

We are forward planning for the Summer 

Fete and would like to ask that anyone who 

could donate new items, vouchers, or bottles 

for our raffle, they would be gratefully 

received. If you pass anything you can 

donate to the Activity Coordinators they will 

keep it safe until the big day! 

 

We would like to thank you all for taking 

the time to read our newsletter and we look 

forward to seeing you at our next event. 

 

 

Coming Up …. 

February Birthday’s … 

Before we go… 


